
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: "Vickey Metrailer"
Cc: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: C & H Hog Farm
Date: Thursday, March 09, 2017 7:17:06 AM

Ms. Metrailer,

Thank you for your comment. We will include and process your comment.

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: Vickey Metrailer [mailto:metrailer@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 4:45 PM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: C & H Hog Farm

Please, please protect one of our state’s most enjoyable and profitable resources.  DO NOT ALLOW
THIS PERMIT!  There is not enough research to analyze the longterm contamination. 
Vickey Metrailer
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